Dear Sir,

We had patio doors fitted on 20/09/11 and am just writing to say how pleased we are with the doors and with the fitters.

The doors appear to be well made nice and sturdy as are the handles, they have opened the room up with much more light and vision to the garden. The fitters were polite and friendly, wasted no time and worked to very clean and tidy manner, no mess was left. I was impressed with the way the fitter worked when taking out the wall, instead of having a pile of bricks to clear away at the end as he knocked out a brick/s he stacked them in piles of 6 and his mate just kept taking away the piles, this meant a cleaner area.

After the fitter a plasterer was required and he came on time again did a good clean job, then someone needed to come back later to stick the edging on the wall, without any prompting from us a fitter turned up next morning to do this work.

All in all a very good job which we are very pleased with.

Yours sincerely

Colin and Rosemary Wright.